
Tracy Hendershot 
 

Dear Washington State Department of Ecology, It's time ... I am writing to support all of the
proposed restrictions and reporting requirements in the proposed Safer Products for Washington
rule. It is critical to end the use of dangerous chemicals in products that are building up in people,
food, wildlife, and water. There are safer solutions that can be used in place of hazardous chemicals
and these rules are critically important for moving companies in the right direction. I support the
proposed rule as a critical next step in preventing pollution and protecting vulnerable populations
and species. Sincerely, Tracy Hendershott 1314 4th Pl KIRKLAND, WA 98033


